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Welcome to the West Sussex Carers Online newsletter, keeping you up to date with the latest 

developments on the Carers Online web site. You are receiving this newsletter because you signed up 

to keep updated on the web site. Details of how to subscribe or unsubscribe are at the foot of this 

newsletter.  
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NEW CONTENT 

It's been several months since the previous newsletter from Carers Online, this was due to a change in 

staff. Lynda Mangoro the previous web developer has departed and her replacement is now Geoff 

Anscombe. We apologise that the newsletter went temporarily out of service, however it is now back 

every three months. There have been a few changes on the web site and I shall try and keep them 

brief, and most current. 

� 08/09/05 - A new Noticeboard was added to the website.  

� 25/01/06 - The Noticeboard was archived/sorted to separate the months and make page loading 

time quicker.  

� February 2006 - About the Site page changed. Instead of one full page, it has been made into 

more readable page sections, and Our Partners added.  

� March 2006 - Carers Information Bus added as a link on the home page, here you can 

download the latest timetable in pdf format.  

� March 2006 - Carers Jobs in West Sussex added.  

� 06/04/06 - The News was archived/sorted to separate the years and make page loading time 

quicker.  

� 11/05/06 - A more comprehensive Links Directory was added to the site and given it's own link 

on the main menu. The Link Directory enables you to access other websites that might be useful. 

There are categories specific to West Sussex, across the whole UK or even worldwide.  

WEB REVIEWERS NEEDED! ^ Back to top

Your input is important to us! 

West Sussex Carers Online is looking for carers who are online to occasionally let us know their views 

and opinions on the West Sussex Carers web site. For further information please email us at: 

projects@icis-info4life.org.uk or use the submit form on the website, or call Geoff on 01903 

855928 / 777615. 

USEFUL LINKS ^ Back to top

With Carers Week due from June 12-18, here are some useful links regarding the week. 

� The official web site giving information on Carers Week  

� Multiple Sclerosis Society Website - Carers Week  

� Crossroads Carers Week page  

� Rethink Carers Week page  



� Macmillan Cancer Relief Carers Week page  

EVENTS ^ Back to top

There are many events for carers happening around West Sussex including training, social events and 

support groups. Why not visit the pages below to see if there is anything that might be of interest to 

you?  

� Events for June  

� Events for July  

� Events for August  

Do you know of any events that may be useful to carers? Why not Tell us about your event 

THANKS ^ Back to top

A big thank you for everyone's continued support of Carers Online. Without feedback, input and use of 

this web site we would not be able to help the thousands of people that use the facility every year. 

Please continue to support Carers Online and if you have any ideas, thoughts or wish to contribute 

please email me at projects@icis-info4life.org.uk. 

And please feel free to pass this Newsletter on to anyone you may think it would be of interest or 

benefit to.  

Regards, 

Geoff 

SUBSCRIBE / UNSUBSCRIBE ^ Back to top

To subscribe to the quarterly West Sussex Carers Online newsletter please use this submit form to fill 

in your name and email address. 

To stop receiving these email newsletters and have your name removed from our mailing list please use 

this submit form.  
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